
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week……… 
The children have been very creative with 

where ‘our magic train’ has been this 

week. Dinosaur land and fairy land have 

been a real focus. The children have really 

engaged in the small world play and we 

have heard some fantastic language and 

storytelling. Some of the children enjoyed 

using numicon and vehicles and others 

used candles and playdough for their 

number work this week.

      
                

What we will be exploring and 

learning next week. 
 

Next week the overarching topic will be 

‘Winter Wonderland’; this will include 

craft activities such as pine cone bird 

feeders, salt dough animals, arctic small 

world and looking at the changing 

weather and environment.  
 

Cheeky challenge 

We have been focusing on colour mixing 

over the last few week. Can your child 

tell you which two colours make green, 

blue, orange, purple and what happens 

to the colour when they add white or 

black?  

Lunch Menu 
 

Next week’s menu is week 1.  
 

 Missing items.  

Please can all parents check any nursery 

jumpers in case they have accidently 

picked up another child’s by mistake.  

6th December 2018 

Upcoming dates. 
Come and play dates for spring term will 

notified the last week of term.   

End of autumn term is 19th December 

2018. 
 

Start of spring term is 7th January 2019. 
 

Parent consultations will be 23rd January 

2019.  Further information to follow.  
 

Parent information 
Please note that on the 12th December all 

children attending after school stay and 

play will need to be collected by 5pm.  

Children’s hot Christmas lunch – 13th 

December 2018.  This can be ordered for 

your child via parent pay. The cost is 

£2.30.  

19th December 2018 – Party food day and 

wear a Christmas / winter jumper day. The 

party food list will be up in nursery as of 

Monday 10th December. Any children that 

do not usual attend nursery on a 

Wednesday are welcome to come and join 

us 11 – 12:30pm.  

There will be no school dinner 

available this day. 


